
        
07/09/2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Supervised Study is provided in the school and you may wish to consider this for your 
son/daughter. It takes place from 3.55pm – 5.55pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday.  The 
cost per session (4 weeks) is €60.  There will be 7 sessions in total.  If you wish to pay for the 
year, the cost is €350 which is a saving of €70. Payments can be made through our Easy 
Payments Plus facility on the school’s website (www.hfcs.ie). I would encourage all 
parents/guardians to avail of this facility. The dates below are the proposed dates for study for 
the coming year.  These may be subject to change and you will be notified of such changes if 
they occur.  If you have any questions on the latter, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
school via email (s.connaughton@hfcs.ie). 
 
Session 1 
September 13th – October 11th 2021 
Session 2 
October 12th – November 18th 2021 

Session 3 

November 19th – December 17th 2021 
Session 4 
December 20th – February 1st 2022 
Session 5 
February 3rd –March 88th 2022 
Session 6  
March 10th – April 26th  2022 
Session 7  
April 28th – May 26th 2022 
 
There will be no study on the following dates: 
October –1st, 18th, 25th – 29th (mid-term break) 

November – 4th, 23rd  
December – 23rd – 5th (Christmas holidays) 
January – 11th, 20th  
February – 21st – 25th (mid-term break) 
March – 14th 18th  
April – 8th,  11th – 22nd  (Easter Holidays) 
 
Regards, 
 

Siobhan Connaughton 
Supervised Study Coordinator 

http://www.hfcs.ie/

